
Appleton Wiske Pre School 
Front Street 

Appleton Wiske 
North Yorkshire 

DL6 2AA 
 

28/09/2020   
 
Dear Parents/Carers,       
                             
                                   As a registered charity, many of you will be aware that Pre 
School relies heavily upon fundraising and the support of our wonderful families and 
friends. Unfortunately, we have had to cancel many of our fundraisers this academic 
year in order to comply with government COVID regulations. 
 
 
With this in mind, we would like to introduce you to ‘Bingo Lotto!’ our latest 
fundraising initiative: 
 
 
How does it work? 
 
 
Pay a one off £10 to join ‘Bingo Lotto!’ 
 
 
Select 6 numbers of your choice from 1-59 
 
 
The aim is to have all of your numbers appear as the Bonus Ball in the coming 
months. 
 
 
Each Saturday, when the National Lottery is drawn, we will record the Bonus Ball, if 
this is one of your numbers you are one step closer to winning a cash prize. 
 
 
If all 6 of your numbers are drawn as the Bonus Ball – you are the winner of ‘Bingo 
Lotto!’ 
 
 
This is to commence on Saturday 17th October 2020.  All people wishing to play 
need to make payment before this date, no one else can then join until it is won,  
Once it is won then if you wish to play again we will require another £10 payment.  
The more people playing the more money you can win so please encourage friends 
and family to support us. 
 
 



Once we have all payments in we can announce how much money we will be 
playing for.  Half of the money will go to the winner and the other half will go to 
Preschool. 
 
 
We will keep you all updated on our facebook page. 
 
As always, your support is greatly appreciated in our endeavour to keep Pre School 
going from strength to strength. Return the slip below to pre school with your name, 
6 numbers and £10. Friends and family members are more than welcome to join in, 
please include their name and 6 numbers on the reverse of your return slip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Committee 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear Pre School, 
I would like to be part of Bing Lotto! Please find enclosed my £10 and 6 
numbers. 
 
Name:_____________________________________________________ 
 
Contact tel number------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Bingo Lotto Numbers: ___   ___   ___   ___   ___   ___ 



  

Bingo Lotto! 

Pay a one off £10 to join ‘Bingo Lotto!’ 
 
Select 6 numbers of your choice from 1-59 
 
The aim is to have all of your numbers 
appear as the Bonus Ball in the coming 
months. 
 
Each Saturday, when the National Lottery is 
drawn, we will record the Bonus Ball, if this 
is one of your numbers you are one step 
closer to winning a cash prize. 
 
If all 6 of your numbers are drawn as the 
Bonus Ball – you are the winner of ‘Bingo 
Lotto!’ 
 

Profits will be split between 
the winner and Pre-School. 

Join in by leaving your name, 
numbers and £10 with the 
village shop or pre-school. 
START DATE Saturday 17th 
October all payments to be in 
before this date.  No one then 
can then join until after it has 
been won.  Then if you want to 
play another £10 payment to 
be made. 
The more people in it the more 
money to be won. 
 
It could be you! 


